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Wednesday, 1 November 2016  REMINDER 
Berinba is an 
allergy aware 
school 

Berinba Public School   81 Church Street, Yass   ph: 6226 2110    berinba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au    www.berinba-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

BERINBA OFFICE HOURS:  8.30am to 3.30pm                      Tuesdays 9-11am:  Playgroup at Berinba Hall 

 

We value being:  Respectful,   Responsible   and  Safe 

We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land, the Wiradjuri and  
Ngunnawal nations, and pay our respects to Elders past, present and future 

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS FOR 2017 ARE NOW BEING TAKEN  

We are full steam ahead at Berinba with lots going on. Today we had some 

cute faces in the school with our first Kindergarten Orientation. Also today  

students took part in Music Count Us In, where students joined with other  

students from right around Australia to sing and celebrate music in               

Australian schools. 

Students and teachers have been busy preparing for Mini Market on Friday.      

Children are encouraged to dress in mufti for the day whilst remembering their 

hats and sunscreen. There will be a mixture of paid and free stalls to keep   

everyone entertained. Mini market is always a great success and helps our 

school raise much needed funds for resources.      Malena Gerstenberg  

              (Stage 2 Assistant Principal) 
 

SCHOOLS SPECTACULAR:  Qudos Bank Arena (formally Allphones Arena) 
Our Schools Spectacular choir and teachers are very excited to be  
performing at Schools Spec again this year.   
Tickets are available for Schools Spectacular at Sydney Olympic Park from  
http://premier.ticketek.com.au/shows/show.aspx?sh=SCHOOLSS16 for  
25 and 26 November.   
Wellbeing Zone:  For the first time, this year’s Schools Spec will feature two 
hours of exciting, family friend, pre-show entertainment and activities in the 
“Wellbeing Zone”, with a range of delicious food and beverage stalls  
available. 
2016 Schools Spec merchandise (eg. hats/caps, bag, jacket) are available 
from Lowes: http://www.lowes.com.au/CampusCategories.aspx?depid=807 
Cake Stall Fundraiser:  Saturday, 12 November   
Please support our cake stall at the corner of Cumur and Meehan Streets.  
                 Louise Armour 

 

BOOROWA NETBALL/TOUCH FOOTBALL CARNIVAL 
On 21

 
October, 103 Berinba Year 3-6 students, 5 staff members,                

10 coaches/mangers and 50 plus parents and friends headed to Boorowa to 
begin a day of Netball and Touch Football round robins. 
 

All students were excited to play their first game with some teams having to 
wait until 11.00am to play. All students participated 100% in all the games 
they played. Our students were able to meet and play with students from 
schools as far away as Braidwood and as close as Yass Public School. 
 

It was a great event to be held and run by three Boorowa schools and all the 
students and parents have given lots of positive feedback about their day. 
We would like to thank all those parents and friends who turned up with their 
own child and maybe others in tow to make this event possible.  
 

We would also like to thank the coaches of the teams, especially            
Dean Salzke, Nick Barber, Scott Walls, Jo Hinds, Lisa Shand, Kristy Serafin 
and Fiona Petty. They turned up for the last three Friday Sports afternoons 
to meet, support and coach our students who were going to Boorowa.  
We really could not have competed without you and all the parents, thank 
you so very much.       Karyna Sainsbury and Kristy Barber 
          (Boorowa Carnival organising teachers) 

BOOROWA TOUCH FOOTBALL AND NETBALL 
On Friday 21st October, 103 Berinba students 
travelled to Boorowa, for the yearly Boorowa 
touch football and netball carnival. I attended 
the event and interviewed almost all of the 
Berinba students, and they loved it! They said it 
was, “fun, fast, hot and all round AMAZING”.  
Almost all the teams won at least one of their 
games, others won close to all of their games.   
I watched some of the games, and everyone 
tried and showed their best sportsmanship. 
So in conclusion, it was a great opportunity to 
have fun, get some exercise, and make some 
new friends. So congratulations to all the  
players for at least coming to the carnival and 
having a go. 
A special thanks to: Mrs Sainsbury and  
Mrs Barber for organising it for our school, and 
to all the volunteers who gave up their own 
time to help out.  
Written by Joe Hewett, Edited by Max Delander (5/6S)  

Two of our Touch Football teams at Boorowa 
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COMMUNITY NOTICES 

CANTEEN ROSTER:  Term 4 , 2016 
 (CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS) 

Friday, 11 November     Rose Baldini 
Tuesday, 15 November     Jenny Farley 
Wednesday, 16 Nov      Cherie Smith    
Friday, 18 November     Samantha C 
         Suzanne Pollack   

BERINBA CALENDAR:    
3 November  - 2017 Kindy Orientation 9.30-11.00am 
4 November   -  Mini Market Day and Book Fair/Mufti Day 
6 November   - P&C Family portraits 
8 November  - “Pink Day”-mufti for Breast Cancer Council 
     - P&C Meeting @ 7.30pm 
10 November - 2017 Kindy Orientation 9.30-11.00am 
12 November -  School Spec Street Stall 
14 November - Author/Illustrator visit-Michael Salmon 
23 November - Scripture 
25-26 November -  School Spectacular performances 
28 November - Swimming scheme commences 

Expressions of Interest for COUNTRY KIDS CLUB:  
2017 Outside Of School Hours Care 

Before School Care:  7am – 9am 
After School Care:  3pm – 6pm 

Vacation Care:  7am – 6pm 
Country Children’s Early Learning 

(02) 6236 8305  Julia.morphett@ccel.com.au 

Yass Junior Touch Football  
Wednesday 19 October - Wednesday 7 December  

5.00-5.50pm Walker Park.  Cost : $30 per player ($60, 2+ 
players from same family) Ages: 5 -12 yrs.   Junior touch is 
run using a combination of skills and games, with the focus 
on maximum participation by all and improving skill levels. 

Contact: Mary Jane Fernandez.  
mjfernandez_1@yahoo.com  0409 778 038  

LITTLE ATHLETICS  
Little Athletics is held at Victoria Park on Tuesdays between 

5-7pm.  Cost is $90 per child and children need to have 
been born before 31 March 2012 to participate. You can 

find us on FaceBook—Yass Little Athletics, or 
www.ylac.org.au 

Hume Tennis Club 
Mondays afternoons – Kids Tennis Competition  

Tues pm and Saturday am– Cardio Tennis for adults 
Private lessons available upon request. 

Contact: Scott Eulenstein – Tennis Australia JDC 
Email: scott.eulenstein@outlook.com  0421 016 365 
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